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HB 5013 AAC the Board Members of the Connecticut Health Insurance Exchange 
 

February 14, 2012 
 

Senator Crisco, Representative Megna, Senator Kelly, Representative Sampson and 
Members of the Committee: 
 
I would like to thank you for raising HB 5013 An Act Concerning the Board Members of 
the Connecticut Health Insurance Exchange and for the opportunity to express my 
support. 
 
The health insurance exchange will be a strong tool in providing greater access to 
health insurance coverage to the uninsured in our state. A 2011 study by the RAND 
Corporation estimates that one in ten Connecticut residents will be purchasing their 
health care coverage through the insurance exchange by the year 2016.  
 
With so many lives affected, it is critical that we make every effort to ensure the product 
is the best it can be.  By including consumer and small business voices as voting 
members on the exchange, this bill will allow for greater diversity and better 
collaboration.  Further, the bill changes the Healthcare Advocate from a non-voting to a 
voting member, which also provides stronger credibility to the exchange design process. 
 
I strongly support this legislation.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

     

 


